
2019 Fall NYN Area Archives - 


Feeling successful.  I have taken two and 1/2 boxes of the past financial documents for 
Archives and consolidated them into one small file folder.  

I took some photos for archives at the Spring Convention assembly and will be burning them to 
a disc.  I continue to ask some wonderful members for help and guidance.   I will continue 
going through some of the archives in order to keep a consistency and organization.  

I believe as I get more comfortable with this position I will have much more to report on. Until 
next time stay tuned.


Yours in service, 

Susan J

sjjones12866@gmail.com 



